RECEIVED
JAN 10 2025

From: PSC Executive Director PUBLIC SERVICE

To: Hembree, Aimee M (PSC) COMMISSION
Subject: FW: Docket # 2024-00284

Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 11:37:11 AM

Froms Janele ol

Sent: Friday, January 10, 2025 2:51 PM
To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: Docket # 2024-00284

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization _Report Suspicious

You have not previously corresponded with this sender.

To Whom It May Concern:

This is Roger and Janelle Nicolai writing in reference to Docket # 2024-00284. This is our response to
the PSC Order dated 7 JAN 2025.

It was requested that we provide our email address for any communication and exchange of

documents moving forward. Our email address is_

Please be sure this communication is uploaded in "Case Files" and not "Public Comment".
Please let us know if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

Roger and Janelle Nicolai






